DIOCESE OF GRAFTON



WHEREAS WE did lately receive a Petition from The Reverend Christian Ford of the Parish of LISMORE and the Churchwardens of St Andrew's at Lismore praying that we would by virtue of our Episcopal Authority grant a Faculty for the belowmentioned addition to St Andrew's Church at LISMORE.

> The erection of a bronze plaque to commemorate the visit of The Most Reverend and Right Honourable Justin Welby, Archbishop of Canterbury, to Lismore on 14 October 2022. The plaque is to be placed above that of Geoffrey Fisher, D.D. 7 November 1950.

A Canterbury Cross will be placed adjacent to the plaque.

WHEREAS

this addition appears to be fitting and appropriate to be undertaken in St Andrew's Church at Lismore.

NOW THEREFORE, WE, MURRAY ALEXANDER, by Divine Providence

BISHOP OF GRAFTON do grant this our Faculty and give consent to the abovementioned proposal.



GIVEN UNDER our hand and seal this SEVENTEENTH day of FEBRUARY in the year of our Lord TWO THOUSAND AND TWENTY THREE.

Registered at the Grafton Diocesan Offices on the day and year mentioned above, by me

Christopher Nelson Diocesan Registrar